
A year full of great 
opportunities

Our new hallmark partner of 2023 was Texas
Health Surgery Center Park Hill/SCA Health.
On the surface, this partnership looks
identical to our standing agreements with
other area hospitals; however, Park Hill and
PATC have streamlined the internal process
to dramatically decrease the amount of
paperwork and time that are needed to
schedule patients for surgery. Finalized in
June of 2023, Park Hill has guaranteed 48
cases per year to PATC patients, and
because of the existing physician volunteers
at that facility, we will greatly increase the
number of general surgery, orthopedic
surgery, and ophthalmology patients we are
able to serve in 2024.

2023 Impact Report

Patient Testimony
“Project Access helped me find

peace in my health. They also helped
so I wouldn’t have medical expenses

and that is a big relief. I am very
grateful and everyone that helped
me is an angel. Thanks to them I
stopped suffering from my knee

problems. I am back to my normal
life. May God bless you all.” 

– Frances, 63

Median age of referred
patients

53
Impact Snapshot

Percent female referrals

75
Patients referred

300

Notable Funders
-Amon G. Carter Foundation
-Sid W. Richardson
Foundation
-Richard K. and Lois B. Craig
Family Fund of the
Community Foundation of
North Texas
-Walmart Community Grants
(2)

Percent Hispanic
referrals

88
Patients received services

147

-United Way Safety Net
-Texas Women’s
Foundation H100
-Alcon Foundation
-TMA Foundation
-DuBose Family
Foundation
-Individual contributions

PATC will continue to provide high-quality
specialty and surgical care to those most in

need in Tarrant County. 

$655,245 
Donated medical services



Demographics & Data

The vast majority of the
referrals were from area
community/charitable
clinics, but we accept
referrals from individual
physicians, hospitals, and
other area medical
nonprofits. We also accept
public referrals.

There is a significant gender
disparity, with females
making up the majority of
those utilizing services,
suggesting that outreach
efforts may need to address
the unique needs and
challenges faced by women
in the community.

The Hispanic population
represents a significant
portion of the individuals
served. Tailored services and
language-specific resources
could be crucial in further
improving service delivery
and accessibility for this
demographic.


